Projected Start up Date for Fibre Optic internet

infrastructure

In the next few weeks you may notice an increased level
of underground locator activity followed by construction
equipment and vehicles in the area. Starting on the
Algonquin Trail and then proceeding to the communities
of Mackey, Stonecliffe and Deux Rivieres, underground
Fibre Optic infrastructure will be installed by ourselves
for Cogeco. This project will be completed by the end of
October. Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards,

Blayne Behnke

e Cell: (613) 639-9995 / Office: (613) 629-7667

blayne@williamsonz.ca

@ 1923 Petawawa Blvd, Unit B, Pembroke, ON,
K8A 7H5

invoice@williamsonz.ca admin@williamsonz.ca
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https://www.instagram.com/sons7169/
https://www.facebook.com/Williamsonzz/

